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From: Mary Holderness <holderness2009@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 5:45 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: SB 990, small nuclear reactors

NO! to this bill. Small modular reactors are nuclear reactors. We don't need more nuclear waste to dispose of. 
Hanford is a disaster! We need solar, wind, tidal power. 

PLEASE VOTE NO ON THIS BILL!  

Thank you. 

Mary Holderness 
8023 SW Ruby Terrace 
Portland OR 97219 


